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Inside are the details on all of 

our May Events 



 

 

 

Notes from Jeff 
Memorial Service - May 29 at 5:30 P.M. 

You will want to be a part of a wonderful tradition at South Main. 
We will be honoring the memory of our members who have passed 
away during the previous 12 months. That service is on the Sunday 
night of Memorial Day weekend.  
 

Discovering South Main 2022 - June 5 at 5:30 P.M. 

If you are new to South Main, only attend Sunday School or Worship, 
or simply want to know more about the ministries of our church and 
how you can fit in to the ministry, simply make plans to be a part of 
Discovering South Main 2022. You will be blessed with the following: 

Meet new friends 
Enjoy a great meal 
Hear from our Ministry Leadership Team 
Given an opportunity to ask questions 
Go on a tour of our facilities (very popular) 

Please set June 5  as an important date on your calendar. We will 
begin with a meal at 5:30 P.M. and conclude before 7:00 P.M. 
RSVP to Kim Pressly kpressly@southmain.org 

Pathway of Hope  mark your calendars for a special 50’s 
themed General Meeting, which will be Friday, June 10,  
from 11-1. 

MOPS (Moms of Preschoolers)  
Thursdays, May 5 & 19, 6–8 PM in the Great Hall.  
MOMSNEXT (Moms of School-agers)  
Fridays, May 6 & 20, 9–11 AM in the Main Connection.  
Both groups are open to the public. Please contact  
Ronda Cooper (MOPS) at rcooperbu@gmail.com or  
Stacey Davis (MOMSNEXT) at smcd1998@yahoo.com for 
more information.  

 
I always feel Spring passes quickly. Things are becoming busy and 
summer fun is around the corner. Our children’s choirs will present end 
of year music Sunday evening, May 22, and conclude with an ice cream 
fellowship following the 5:30 PM concert. All choirs age 4-grade 6 will 
sing that evening. We will do our end of year choir party on Wednesday, 
May 25, and begin Wacky Wednesdays, June 1, from 6:30-7:30. Wacky 
Wednesday will run through the summer and are always great fun! Erin 
and Jennifer do a great job with this group! 

Our adult choir will continue to sing through May and will conclude  by 
contributing several anthems for our evening Memorial Service set at 
5:30 PM on Sunday, May 29. This is always a good encouragement for 
South Main families who have lost loved ones this past year.  

Our student group will be singing for you in May and June as they finish 
preparing for their music and ministry trip to Louisville, Ky.,  June 25- 
July 1. By the way, thank you for your generous financial help with work 
days in April.   

July and part of August will allow us a short time to catch our breath 
with our children’s choir kickoff set for Wednesday, August 17, and 
regular choir schedule resuming Wednesday, August 24. I hope you are 
ready for a great summer. There are many things in places where you 
can go and grow. I look forward to a great summer with you all.  Bobie 
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